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Municipality of South Bruce 
MUNICIPAL OFFICE P.O. Box 540, 21 GORDON ST E. TEESWATER, ONTARIO  NOG 2S0 
 Phone (519) 392-6623  Fax (519)  392-6266  

e-mail tgrubb@southbruce.ca 
 
 
January 5, 2021 
 
 
Ministry of Education 
315 Front Street West, 14th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M7A 0B8 
 
Re: Resolution regarding childcare funding 
 
Please be advised that the Municipality of South Bruce Council met at their regular session of Council 
on December 22, 2020 at which time the following resolution in support of the Town of Carleton 
Place was passed: 
 
Moved by: Brent Ireland Seconded by: Mike McDonagh 
THAT the Council of the Municipality of South Bruce support the Town of Carleton Place’s resolution 
requesting the Province of Ontario develop a plan to support facilities through the provision of 
licensed childcare and early learning education and provide increased funding to childcare providers 
reflective of COVID-19 operating cost increases; 
 
AND FURTHER that this resolution be forwarded to the Minister of Education, MP Ben Lobb and MPP 
Lisa Thompson. 
 Motion: Carried 
 
Should you have any questions in regards to the above resolution please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tracy Grubb 
Deputy Clerk, Municipality of South Bruce 
 
cc:   MP Ben Lobb,  MPP Lisa Thompson, Town of Carleton Place 
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